
July 17, 2007

Dear Lorne,

Please be advised that I will resign my position of Nature Specialist at Forest Green, effective Monday July 30th, 2007 due to time conflicts with family issues. I really enjoyed my work experience with the City of Vaughan camps. Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Philip Peng

